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Dear Parent/Carer, 

I am writing to you to offer Year 11 the opportunity of purchasing a Class of 2023 Yearbook and/or 2023 

Leavers’ Hoody. 

We are working with Fizz, the UK's premier supplier of Yearbooks/Hoodies, and we are eagerly 

anticipating what is sure to be a wonderful keepsake for the students to treasure throughout the rest of 

their lives.  

Yearbook: 

A committee has been set up to produce a Yearbook to celebrate and remember your child’s years at 

Marlborough. The book will contain messages from the Headteacher and Form Tutors, individual 

photographs of each student in Year 7/Year 11 and many other pages written or photographic which can 

remind students of their time at school.  The book will be hardback and in colour, it is professionally 

printed and of a high quality, students in the past have always appreciated their Yearbooks as a wonderful 

momento of their years with us. 

Leavers’ Hoodies: 

The Hoodies will have a large ‘23’ printed on the back, containing the names of all students in the Year 

Group and will also feature an embroidered logo on the front, students can also pick from a variety of 

different colours.  

All parents/students have the opportunity to purchase a Yearbook, a hoody or both. Payments will be 

made via the Fizz online shop. No orders can be placed after 06/04/2023.  

To place an order, please visit the following website:  https://shop.fizz-group.co.uk/ 

Our School Unique ID is: 26090YR11 

Yearbook: £25.00     College Hoody:  £25.00     Zoodie (Hoody with a zip):  £29.00 

If you are registered or have previously been registered for free school meals, please contact Mrs 

Skirving via email: a.skirving@marlborough.herts.sch.uk or call on 01727 731322. Funding is available for 

the items above and we will negotiate this with you.   

Yours faithfully, 

Lisa Eastwood 

Director of Learning Year 11 
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